Next Phase of Housing Builds

BNA Housing is excited to announce that the next phase of new housing
builds is on the horizon! The process is set to officially begin in January
2026.

As part of our improved approach, members will be invited to
participate in the design process, especially during the finishing stages
of construction. This involvement ensures that homes reflect the needs
and preferences of future residents while helping to:

Keep the project on track and within budget

Support more efficient internal planning

Reduce administrative steps

By working together, we aim to build homes that truly serve our
community—while maintaining accountability and progress throughout
the development.

Stay tuned for more details in upcoming newsletters and
announcements from the Housing Department.



